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I Amanda Lenore Gore completely oppose the extension of the emergency measures and
the proposed bills that HAVE NOT BEEN publicised as they should have been in a
democracy….we have had nearly 2 years of this so called necessary ’state of emergency’
and I do not understand why we are not informed of these proposals and the addition of
some extra powers. Why is this bill not going to the health committee I would also like to
know.

You have my email address from this email and my phone is 

When are our wishes going to be considered, I am no conspiracy theorist but i DO
believe in free speech and the fact that WE elect our governments to give is a
voice and I insist that this entire extension and expansion of it’s powers be put up
for public comment and discussion BEFORE it is mandated.

An emergency by definition cannot be extended into a permanent state. And i also
wonder WHY it is being referred to the economic and governance committee as
opposed to the health committee as it is for a health so called crisis.

Thank you - please respond to this email

Amanda Gore
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